
The long shut down in Oregon along with opening restrictions on businesses with no end in site is 
destroying our family business and threatening to cost us our life savings, our home and our livelihood. 
This shut down is mentally damaging to all our children. I know so many people who have already lost 
their business, jobs and savings permanently and many more are quickly headed that direction. 
Combine that with the ongoing riots and destruction and Oregon has lost any appeal. Things need to 
change and fast. We need to find a way to live with this virus without destroying businesses and jobs. At 
some point many of us will have lost everything and you can be certain we won’t be rebuilding it in this 
state.  
It’s time to bring hope to Oregon and make changes before it’s too late. We need real leadership and 
right now all we have is dictatorship.  
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